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Welcome!

As chair of the Inland Empire/Desert Regional
Consortium of our 12 community colleges, it is my
honor to work with my colleagues in coordinating,
planning, and promoting career education and
workforce development programs at our diverse
campuses. Career education is a cornerstone of
community colleges and this newsletter — the firstin a
series quarterly bulletins — is aimed at keeping you
apprised of our successful efforts at building and
strengthening the regional economy. As a product of our
community colleges myself, | can attest to the great
work being done at campuses from Barstow and Blythe
to Chaffey and Mt. San Jacinto, and | encourage you to
explore even more articles posted on our website that
further details the impact we are having. Thank you so
much for your time and for your interest!

-Julie Pehkonen
Chair, Inland Empire/Desert Regional Consortium

Inland-Desert Colleges ‘Ready’ to Serve
Crucial Career Education Needs



http://www.icontact-archive.com/q8Df3mhWPtlizJMiNnDkHNSnMBXbzMVz?w=3

